
 
 

 
 

           CW/CB 
                    17th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Breakfast Club/After School Childcare – September 2024 
 
From September 2024 we will be working in partnership with Community Kids Club (an established childcare 
provider) and they will be running our term time Breakfast Club (from 7.15am) and After School Childcare here at 
Hudson Road each school day.  This will be open to all children from Reception – Yr 6 who attend our school and will 
increase capacity so we can cater for everyone who needs childcare. 
 
If you would like to reserve a place for Breakfast club and/or After School Childcare in September 2024, please 
contact Caitlyn on 07950421183 or email info@communitykidsclub.org 
 
Pre-booked Breakfast Club sessions will be 7.30am-8.45am at £4 or 8.00am-8.45am at £3 per session.   After School 
sessions are £9 per session with a one of admin fee of £18, 3.15pm – 6.00pm (Mon-Thur), 3.15pm – 5.30pm (Friday).    
 
Payments to be made to Community Kids Club.  Parents/carers may be eligible for Tax free childcare or to reclaim 
childcare costs through universal credit. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs C Westgate 
Headteacher 
 


